
 

Dear Youth Sponsor,  

It is time to get your teens ready to come out for our first Teen Rally: Lumberjack Rendezvous! We have been 

working hard to get camp prepared for October 16th, 2021. Please keep in mind that the day is designed for 

those that are in 7–12th grade. Registration for the day begins at 9:00 a.m. followed by a meet-and-greet service 

from 9:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. The day will wrap up with a service ending around 5:00 p.m.  

We are privileged to have Jeremy Frazor with us this year! Jeremy is a former Youth Pastor and is now an 

Evangelist, so he knows the needs of teenagers and how to challenge them from God’s Word.  

TEEN AND ADULT REGISTRATION FORM: Each teen needs to have a form filled out and signed by a parent or 

guardian to participate in the activities. Go to www.longviewcamp/rally.org to download and print the Teen and 

Adult Registration Form.  

Each adult that comes to the Rally as a sponsor also needs to fill one of these out. This helps us know who is 

bringing teens and who is helping us minister to the teens throughout the day. Be sure that if you know of 

people from your church that are coming to volunteer they do this as well. 

HAVING THESE FORMS FILLED OUT AHEAD OF TIME HELPS TO MAKE THE REGISTRATION PROCESS GO 
MORE EFFICIENTLY.  

WHAT TO WEAR: Teens should dress according to their church’s code of attire for such activities. Be sure 

clothing allows teens to be ready to play games and have fun while maintaining a sense of decency. Please 

keep in mind that this is a camp facility so the terrain may be a little rough at times. The weather can also be 

unpredictable so be prepared!  

WHAT TO LEAVE AT HOME: Alcohol, drugs, tobacco, fireworks, guns and ammunition, and other weapons 

including pocket knives are not permitted on the premises.  

WHAT TO BRING: Be sure teens bring their registration form with a parent or guardian signature and $20 for 
registration which covers all of the activities and lunch. They may want to bring some extra money for the 

concessions and souvenirs. Be sure everyone comes prepared with a Bible and an attitude that is ready to listen 

to God’s Word three times throughout the day. Make sure your teens invite their friends as this is a great 

outreach opportunity. Let’s fill those buses and vans up!  

If you need any further assistance please contact Longview Camp at office@longviewcamp.org or call (585) 689-

4520.  

In Christ, 

Longview Camp  


